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Year 6 Swimming 

  

Wednesday 11th September – Wednesday 18th December 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Year 6 will be swimming at Alderman Peel High School on a Wednesday mornings 

starting on 11th September and continuing until the 18th December. They will travel by 

mini bus and return in time for a slightly later lunch. Please provide a packed lunch or 

order a school packed lunch but not a hot dinner on a Wednesday. 

 

Children will need to bring a one piece costume, towel and a swimming hat - all 

named please. Goggles are optional. If you don’t have a hat they can be purchased 

for £2 at Alderman Peel. 

 

No Jewellery please. 

 

Please fill give permission on Scopay. 

 

Thank you for your support                                                                       

 

 Mrs P Kossowicz 
 
Polly Kossowicz 

Head teacher  


